
PDHR  meets  students  from
Norway

The Principal Deputy High Representative, Ambassador Bruce G.
Berton, met today in Sarajevo with students in human rights,
multiculturalism  and  conflict  management  at  the  University
College  of  Southeast  Norway,  and  delivered  a  brief
presentation on the mandate of the OHR and its implementation
in BiH.
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